REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION

HENDERSON COUNTY
BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS

MEETING DATE: September 2, 2008

SUBJECT: Etowah Library Request for Proposals
ATTACHMENTS: No

SUMMARY OF REQUEST:

The County recently completed the new Etowah Branch Library, and operations are now in
place in that facility. The building that formerly housed the library is now vacant, and the
County has been approached by several groups regarding it’s use. To determine the best option
for that facility, the County Manager requests the Board authorize Staff to seek Requests for
Proposals from interested parties.

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED:

The Board is requested to authorize Staff to proceed with formal solicitation of proposals from
groups interested in the former Etowah Library facility, and establish a deadline for receipt of
proposals for October 2, 2008.

Suggested Motion:

I'move the Board authorize Staff to proceed with formal solicitation of proposals from
groups interested in the former Etowah Library facility, and establish a deadline for
receipt of proposals for October 2, 2008.



